

16th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Students

We hope that your child is settling well into Balshaw's and although no doubt they will be tired, we hope they are also enjoying their new learning.

On **Thursday 25th September 4.30pm - 5:30pm** we have our *Meet the Tutor* event. This is a chance to do a few things:

- Meet your child's tutor who is your main point of contact with school for most issues
- Get answers to any queries that you might have
- Meet the parents of others in your child's tutor group or friendships they have made
- Heads of House and Senior Leaders are also available

t is a very informal and relaxed event so there are no specific appointments, just find a time during the evening to introduce yourself to your child's tutor.

We hope to see you there!

Kind regards Mr Steven Haycocks

HEADTEACHER

BALSHAW'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL





Website: www.balshaws.org.uk, Twitter: @Balshawscehigh